
Township of King - Building Services Update - COVID-19 
 
Please be advised that the Township of King has amended their service levels as it relates to Building 
Inspections and Building Permits in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
Regarding building inspections, the Township will continue to schedule and conduct a modified inspection 
structure that currently does not include the inspection of occupied dwellings (subject to adjustment.) 
Staff request that members book inspections by email only at inspections@king.ca. For further details on 
revised inspection protocol, members can contact Eric Moon at emoon@king.ca or Jennifer Roos at 
jroos@king.ca.  
 
Building Permit Applications are still being accepted and processed. The Township is only accepting 
applications by hard copy via the drop-box at the Municipal Centre between 8:30am to 3:00pm, 
however  staff are establishing an online submission procedure. As well, all meetings with external clients 
will be completed by telephone only at this time.  
 
Although the processing and review of building permit applications will continue, the Building Division will 
now be holding building permit issuance in abeyance until the Provincial Order respecting construction 
has been lifted. BILD Staff hope to have further discussion on this shifting service decision at tomorrow’s 
York Chapter Meeting.  
 
For ease of reference, BILD has prepared two separate tables outlining the current status of Planning, 
Development and Building Services and the Status of Council/Committee and Public engagement 
approaches for York Region and the local area municipalities.  
 
As a friendly reminder, BILD’s website contains the most recent updates to members including any 
relevant provincial bulletins, the status and actions of any municipalities/regions as it pertains to your 
operations and bulletins/notices from our partner organizations. BILD staff is monitoring the situation 
closely and making updates as new information comes along. 
 
For questions, please contact:  
Eric Moon 
e. emoon@king.ca | t. 905.833.4078 
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